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Saturday, February 04, 2023                                                                                    SWS/ACD/2022-23/69 

  

   

 

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

 

You all will agree that sports and sportsman’s spirit play an important role in the holistic development of 

students.  

The students of Foundation Years are excitedly gearing up for their In-house Sports day, to be held on 

Thursday, 9th February 2023. The event will include a March Past, flat and fun races for all students. Please 

ensure that your ward has a nutritious breakfast in the morning as they would need energy to participate in 

the races. We look forward to an enthusiastic participation by our students. No Bag Day will be observed for 

classes UKG-2 on this day. 

 

Kindly make a note of the following: 

1. The students to come dressed in their grey trousers, white full sleeves shirt and grey sweaters, 

school jacket and white canvas shoes.  

2. Kindly send wholesome tiffin and a water bottle with your ward. 

 

Warm regards 
 

 
 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 


